‘ Boyd Elementary School

Hello, Boyd Parents!

My name is Julie DeLeon, and | am thrilled to be the new principal of Alton Boyd Elementary!
My husband and | have spent our adult lives in Allen, and both of our children grew up in Allen
ISD. | know what a precious gift you are sending every time your child heads to school. In the
coming year | look forward to working together with the Boyd educators, our Boyd students,
and the Boyd community to create an amazing place for your children to learn and grow.

| have worked in Allen ISD since 1994 - as a teacher, an instructional specialist and an
administrator. | have served most recently as the Principal of Mary Evans Elementary, and prior
to that the Principal of Frances Norton Elementary. | can tell you that being a principal is my
very favorite role! | love working with kids and families and building spaces where children can
create life-long memories. My goal is to help every student reach their full potential and to
provide the support each child needs while they work toward that objective. | want all of our
children to know they are loved, valued, and safe as they grow academically and to believe they
are capable of great things. Our staff will accomplish this by building relationships with your
children and families, and by consistently attending to their academic, social and emotional
needs.

As we prepare to return to school for 23-24 in just a few short weeks, you may have questions
about our campus and the new school year. Please reach out to me with your questions. |
commit to providing you with the information you need and to ensuring that our staff has what
they need to keep the Boyd community safe, healthy, and learning. If | can ever be of assistance,
please do not hesitate to reach out to me at julie.deleon@allenisd.org or by calling the Boyd
Office at 972-727-0560.

| will be sending more information soon, but please mark these important dates on your
calendar for some of our beginning of school activities. | look forward to connecting with you
soon and to working alongside you to build great kids and strengthen our Boyd community!

o Tuesday, August 8": Meet the Teacher Night at Boyd Elementary (4:30-6:00)
o Thursday, August 10%™: First Day of School!

Excited to be a Boyd Blackhawk!

Dr. Julie DeLeon, Principal
Boyd Elementary
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